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Lunch 

 

LUNCH MENU 

Week commencing 

 13th September: Week 2 
 
Please pay lunches on School Money - 
£2.20 per day 

Monday 13th September: Years 3&5 

Tuesday 14th September : Year 2 

Swimming 

 

 
PSA Movie Night 
Due to unforseen circumstances this event is having to be postponed again. We are very sorry – it 

is now due to take place in the summer. Anyone who has paid, your money will be held unless 

you request a refund. 

 

Music Festival 
Saffron Walden Music Festival will be returning this year at SWCHS on Sunday 14th and 

Saturday 20th November, entry forms available at www.swchs.net if you wish to apply. 

 

E-Safety 
On Tuesday 21st September we are having an e-safety day. The two Johns are well known and 

experienced in e-safety issues. They will be holding a session for parents on zoom  

at 8pm-9.30pm. I would really encourage parents to zoom in regardless of your childs age. You 

will be amazed at what you will learn about what is out there freely available but inapproriate for 

children. We will send the Zoom invitation nearer the time but please put the date in your diary. 

 

Band 

Mrs Leslie holds band practice on Tuesdays. Any junior child who plays an instruments is 

welcome. Our music teachers would like to encourage the children to attend Band as it serves as 

extra practice. There is not a charge for this event. 

 

Duxford Saturday Music Workshop 
Please find attached letter with details of this workshop. 

 

The Great Big Green Week 
Saffron Walden will be hosting a festival of events celebrating the environment and the natural 

world from 18th-26th September. Please see attached poster for more details. 

 

 

Large Shopping Bag4life – Years 2, 3, 4, 5 &6 
All children require a large shopping bag on swimming days. Thank you. 

 

 
 

**Please be reminded - we are a NUT FREE school** 
 

 
 

 

Statement of Belief 

I understand that rights match 
responsibility. 

Prayer of the Week 
Dear God, 

Plant the seed of a new beginning: let it grow and flourish as we journey through a new school year. 

Help us give thanks for the things we have enjoyed and cherished over the holidays. 

Give us the strength to overcome the challenges we face. 

Help us stand by and support others who are facing hard times. 

Let your light shine upon us so that we may work hard and do our best in school and at home. 

May we be responsible and make the right choices in work and in play. 

Help us to develop these qualities in our lives and to inspire others to follow in the footsteps of God. 

Amen.   By Emily C, Samantha L, Alexa R and Toby H (Year6) 

Diary Dates 
 

22nd September – Year 4 Roald 
Dahl Day & Year 6 Harry Potter 
Visit. 
 
23rd September – Year 5 Science 
and Space Day (Information about 
this will be sent out next week). 
 
24th September – PSA Uniform 
Sale 
 
11th October – Year 5&6 Young 
Shakespear Macbeth & Flu 
Immunisations 
 
13th October – Pret-a-Portrait 
(Class and individual photos) 
 

 

Message from Mrs Hall  

 

We have had a brilliant first full week back at school. It has been really busy 

but we are so impressed with how positive all of the children are, May it 

continue! 
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